
   

Assembly Theme:  Stories of the Saints. (It’s St Andrew’s Day on Friday.) 

   
 

 

Weekly Newsletter 11 (22nd November 2019)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ 

Tel:   0114 2883109 

Fax:  01142830204 

e-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://stocksbridge.eschools.co.uk/website  

 

What’s happening in school next week? 

 Mrs Hindmarch is not in school on Monday.  Mrs Taylor is 

teaching in Nursery. 

 Miss S Rogers is teaching Class 2 on Monday and Tuesday next 

week.  Mrs Greenwood is teaching the class for the remainder of 

the week.  

 Mrs Marsh is teaching Class 3 on Monday morning and Class 4 

on Monday afternoon.  

 Mrs Gilder is teaching Class 8 on Tuesday.   

 Mrs Townsend is not in school on Wednesday. 

 On Wednesday we have the mountain rescue service coming in 

to talk to and demonstrate for our Y1 and Y2 children.  

 Chris Standley is in school on Thursday playing games.  

 Mrs Townsend is not in school on Friday morning.  

 Class 4 have Forest School on Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance 

Class 1:  97% 

Class 2:  82% 

Class 3:  96% 

Class 4:  96% 

Class 5:  99% 

Class 6:  89% 

Class 7:  93% 

Class 8:  91% 

Well done  
 Class 5 

  

Thank you to all the parents 
who have come to join in 

learning with us in school over 
the last couple of weeks.  It’s 
has been nice having you all 

here with us.  

 

 

 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is 

92.9% 

Christmas is on its way! 

Our Christmas Fair is on Friday 6th December, 3.00-4.30pm.  Fosni are organizing our fair for us and we are very 

grateful.  There will be a teddy raffle and a tombola stall.  If you have anything suitable at home for either stall we 

would appreciate the donations. If you are able to volunteer your help, please contact Helen at fosni@mail.com. If 

you would like to sign up for a slot to see Santa please do so at the school office. £3.50 with a photo or £2.50 without 

On Tuesday 17th December, 4.00-5.00pm, we are holding a Christmas Games night (instead of our disco).  There 

will be 10 games/stalls/activities on offer for the children. The cost to attend is £4.00.  The children do not need to 

bring any other money on the night.  They will be given 10 tickets which buy them ‘goes’ at the activities.  The only 

activity limited to 1 per child will be Make a Marshmallow Olaf.  Numbers are limited to 120 children and it is open to 

Reception, Year One and Year Two.  Parents can stay for the hour – refreshments will be on sale in Class 4.  We 

want the children to access the games in the hall – parents won’t be allowed in the hall. Tickets will be on sale 8.35-

8.45am each morning the week beginning the 2nd December.  It will be first come, first served basis.  Once we have 

sold 120 tickets, the ‘ticket office’ will close.  

http://stocksbridge.eschools.co.uk/website
mailto:fosni@mail.com


Tweak of the Week:  Walk into school quietly and sensibly at the end of lunchtime. 

   

 

         

 

 
 

Nursery News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please look out for your child’s nativity tickets which will be coming home with them either today or Monday, 
depending on when they attend nursery. There are a small number of extra tickets available. If you would like 
one please call at the school office. They will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week…… 

Harlow Long.  For being a good friend to others, for making the right choices, for having more 
confidence in school.  

  This week’s praise board  

The grown-ups are spotting the children doing something positive and sharing it on a 

board in the staffroom.  

Violet-Skye Holmes for thinking of others.  She has brought in some dressing up clothes that she 

has grown out of and we are very grateful. 

Aurelia – thank you for taking the bell back to it’s shelf. 

Max Wilson for always being ready to help anyone who needs it. 

Celia Fletcher for picking up litter to keep our school looking spick and span. 

Kira-Lace Howson for always saying such kind things, which makes others feel better….and she’s 

volunteered for the Job Squad! 

Ricardo Steers for trying so hard with his handwriting this week. 

Eva and Oliver from class 2 went to the office with a message. Mrs Cuthbert and Miss Wells were 

both on the telephone for quite a long time and Eva and Oliver stood and waited patiently and 

quietly. Beautiful manners. Thank you! 
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Week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Course Traditional 
sausage and 
mash with 
gravy 

Winter chicken 
casserole 

Roast chicken 
with roast 
potatoes, 
Yorkshire 
pudding and 
gravy 

Homemade beef 
and onion pie 
with mashed 
potato and 
gravy 

Battered fish fillet 
and chips with 
tomato ketchup 

Vegetarian Main 
Course 

Vegetable 
sausage and 
mash 

Cheese and 
tomato pizza 
with half jacket 
potato 

Quorn roast 
with roast 
potatoes, 
Yorkshire 
pudding and 
gravy 

Macaroni 
Cheese 

Vegetable curry 
and wholegrain 
rice 

Oven baked 
jacket potato 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with salmon 
mayo or cheese 
(V) or baked 
beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with salmon 
mayo  or cheese 
(V) or baked 
beans (V) 

Sandwich option Ham  Ham  Ham  
 

Ham  Ham 

Tuna  Tuna  Tuna  Tuna  Tuna 
 

Cheese  Cheese  Cheese  Cheese  Cheese 
  

Vegetables Cauliflower 
Mixed veg 

Broccoli 
Winter coleslaw 

Savoy cabbage 
Sweetcorn 

Green beans 
Carrots 

Garden peas 
Baked beans 

Desserts Ginger sponge 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Fruity flapjack & 
apple slices  
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Chocolate 
sponge & 
chocolate sauce 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Vanilla sponge 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Shortbread 
biscuit with fruit 
wedges 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What are we learning in math’s next week (week commencing 25.11.19)? 

Year 1 will be doing addition and subtraction up to 20 using practical apparatus. 

Year 2 will begin to learn how to add and subtract any 2 two-digit numbers using an efficient 

strategy within 100 (e.g. 28 + 15; 42 - 17) and can demonstrate their method verbally, using concrete 

apparatus or pictorial representations. 

Sunday 1st December at 3.00pm at the Stocksbridge Christian Centre, Cedar Road. 

Activity Nativity!   Prepare for Christmas by doing!   We will create Christmas tree decorations which you 

can take home or place on the church tree.  There will be songs and carols - and refreshments throughout. 

Children In Need 

Many thanks for all your support and contributions. We raised the fantastic sum of £380.80. 

Year 1 and 2 are going to be making emergency vehicles in their Design and Technology lessons. Please 

can you save and send to school any clean boxes for us to use. E.g cereal boxes, tea-bag boxes etc. Thank 

you. 



Tweak of the Week:  Walk into school quietly and sensibly at the end of lunchtime. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  100% Attendance Autumn term 1 2019. 

Well done to the following children who came to school every day during the first half term of this academic 

year. 

Reception classes 

Marcie Anderson, Sophie Barber, Mariella Batty, Charlie Beebee-George, Alfie Bishop, Ahrea Bowen, Nova 

Butler, Ellis Chadwick, Laila Clarke, Erin Cottam, Luca Downs, Holly Gillott, Isla Hughes, Matilda McGhee, 

Emily Merryman, Hermione Merrywest, George Pedler, Elodie Proctor, Sameer Sajid, Chester Slater, Mollie 

Steele-Birch, Emily Veale, Sophia Watkinson and Jake Wragg. 

Year One classes  

Kitty Albinson, Nylah-Rose Biggin Brown, Eliza Binns, James Birch, Luna Bisatt, Freddie Brooks, Dottie 

Cookson, Mason Cordon, Heath Dyson, Freya Eyre, Annabelle Fisher, Kira Fulcher, Maximus Glaves, 

Declan Hague, Liliana Hallas, Millie Hallows, Violet Skye-Holmes, Maggie Jones, Iylah-Poppy Leeks, Harlo 

Long, Maja Mastalerz, Thoma Milner, Rudi Minto, Esther Muhone, Harriet Pickering, Connor Powlesland, 

Casey Randall, Darcy Ruddlesdin, Charlie Sabin, Iqra Sajid, Caleb Tingle, Lilly Turner, Harriet Warren, Riley 

Wesson and Harrison Woodhead. 

Year Two classes 

Kate Blake, Shay Bond-Hilbourne, Carson Bowskill, Carson Bullimore, Lyla Carr, Noah Charlesworth, Henry 

Clark, Logan Clarke, Tommy Costello, Aurelia Cottam, Joel Couldwell, Sophie Damms, Oscar Edwards, 

William Edwards, Celia Fletcher, Marcey-May Fletcher, Rose Fletcher-Radion, Eadie Gibbins, James 

Gourley, Darcy Hague, Jessica Harper, Sophie Hawksworth, Jasmine Hill, Kira-Lace Howson, Frankie 

Jones, Bella Keenan, Priya Marshall, Lucy Martin, Zovinho Miguel, Millie Morgan, Bronwen Parfitt, Chester 

Parsons, Harley Porter, William Powell, William Price, Niall Pritchett, James Reed, Georgia Reeder, Nolan 

Robinson, Jenson Shortt, Frankie Slater, Harley Steel, Ricardo Steers, Martha Sulikowska, Beth Tompkin, 

Sarah Tompkin, Gerard Wilkinson and Alice Wright. 

Reading Workshops – 2 more sessions 

So far, the parents of around 50 children have attended one of our reading workshops.  From the comments 

made I know they found it very useful.  We really would like to reach the parents of all our children so we are 

running a further two sessions. We have 257 children in school so there are still lots of you to reach.  The 

2.00pm time slot was the most popular so the sessions will be on Tuesday 3rd December and Thursday 5th 

December in the hall.   

Should anyone not be able to make either of these slots, class teachers will get in touch with you to organise 

other times.  It is important for all of our children but particularly for those children who might be finding 

learning to read a little tricky.   


